
From: Rebecca Murray
To: "Hamish McNeilly"
Subject: RE: Lgoima request
Date: Thursday, 23 July 2020 10:57:00 a.m.
Attachments: Email information for Stuff LGOIMA.pdf

Good morning Hamish
 
I refer to your request below and my colleague Jenny Lapham’s email of 1 July 2020 advising of
our decision to release the information to you, please accept our apology for the delay in
providing the information.
 
Please find attached the information you requested, I advise that the details of the complainants
have been redacted pursuant to sections 7(2)(a) and 7(2)(c)(i) of the LGOIMA in order to protect
the privacy of persons and to ensure the supply of similar information in the future.
 
As we have declined to provide some information, you are advised that you have the right to
seek a review of the decision by the Office of the Ombudsman.
 
Regards
 
 
Rebecca Murray
GOVERNANCE SUPPORT OFFICER
CIVIC              

P  03 477 4000  |  DD  03 474 3487   | E rebecca.murray@dcc.govt.nz 
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz
 
 
From: Hamish McNeilly <hamish.mcneilly@stuff.co.nz> 
Sent: Thursday, 4 June 2020 10:44 a.m.
To: lgoima <lgoima@dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: Lgoima request
 
Morena,
 
I'm after the release of the complaints concerning names of mountain bike tracks on Signal Hill,
and any emails from council staff on that matter.
 
 
Kind regards,
Hamish McNeilly
Reporter
 
E hamish.mcneilly@stuff.co.nz | M 027 458 4605
8 Stafford St, Dunedin, 9016, New Zealand
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The information contained in this e-mail message and any accompanying files is or may be confidential. If you are not the intended
recipient, any use, dissemination, reliance, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail or any attached files is unauthorised. This e-
mail is subject to copyright. No part of it should be reproduced, adapted or communicated without the written consent of the
copyright owner. If you have received this e-mail in error please advise the sender immediately by return e-mail or telephone and
delete all copies. Nine Group does not guarantee the accuracy or completeness of any information contained in this e-mail or
attached files. Internet communications are not secure, therefore Nine Group does not accept legal responsibility for the contents of
this message or attached files.

https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/J9hMC0YZ4BIGREgrHweAvs?domain=sites.google.com



































